To the Council of Joondalup

Dear Mayor and Councilors of the City of Joondalup.

Please accept hereby the <u>first aggregate</u> from the rate-payers of Joondalup to assist with the Re-Development of Sorrento Beach.

This aggregate has been removed from the footpath access to Hillarys Boatharbour adjacent to the Sorrento Beach to assist the Council with the start of this fantastic project wanted by rate-payers.

I urge all Councilors to follow the wishes of their constituency and to stop any more delays to the Sorrento Beach Re-Development.

Show leadership and start today!

Ps (Look on the inside of the containerlid and try to do this often)

Yours Sincerely

Peter Mak Sorrento.